Rathmore Parish                                Diocesan Earth Week 2010

The parishioners of Rathmore incorporated their Earth Week celebrations into the Parish’s 150th Celebrations in St. Joseph’s Church, Rathmore.
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 “Look to the Future:

During our celebration this evening we have looked back into the past.

We now look to the FUTURE.

Children, our coming generation, will now remind us of our responsibility to the environment. 
Let us learn to care for and respect God’s creation for those who will come after us.

The children of the First Communion class of Holy Family N.S. Rathmore will now bring their green flags and nature emblems to the altar”. Mass booklet.
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[image: image3.wmf]The children were dressed in nature outfits generously lent to us from the costume department of the local pantomime group. We had frogs and bears, bumble bees and butterflies, pumpkins and rabbits! 
They also brought drawings of their favourite animals, pets and flowers. 
Bringing up the rear were the two green flags awarded to their school. Everybody sang with great gusto “All Things Bright and Beautiful”.
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Further information: rathmore@dioceseofkerry.ie
